[Please print on personal or company letterhead if available]

[Insert Today’s Date here]

U.S. Parole Commission

5550 Friendship Boulevard, Suite 420

Chevy Chase, MD 20815-7286

Re:  Veronza Bowers, Jr. #35316-136

Dear Chairman D’Amico:

Please accept this letter of support for release of Veronza Bowers as there is no legal reason to prolong his imprisonment. Mr. Bowers has served his mandated sentence as a result of his conviction and did so as a model prisoner. Despite, his model behavior Mr. Bowers has endured harsh and undeserved treatment during the 30+ years he has served. He is a respected elder in our community and is not at risk of committing any crime. Further, any mention of his past political associations is not legal grounds to deny his parole. To do so would be an outrage, disgrace, and a violation of constitutional and God-given rights. According to the U.S. Parole Commission laws, Mr. Bowers can neither be denied on the basis of the severity of the original crime.

Mr. Bowers is sorely missed by his community, friends, family, and loved ones with whom he deserves to spend the rest of his years. Keeping him imprisoned would not be an act of justice or rehabilitation but rather a blatant act of political revenge and racism. He has suffered long enough and has served his time peacefully and humbly without complaint.

I have reviewed Mr. Bowers’s background and stand by my decision to support him. I urge the U.S. Parole Commission to hold true the very laws the rest of us are expected to abide by and grant Veronza Bowers his freedom.

Sincerely,

[Please sign and include job position and distinctive titles]

cc: 

Attorney General

National Appeals Board

